
Minwa Electronics Company Ltd

Request for Class II Permissive Change 

FCC ID: TKQMWWFAS01EL Date: 2018-6-13 

TO Federal Communication Commission 

Please be notified that we the undersigned Minwa Electronics Company Ltd declare that the 
reasons for this Class II permissive change are as below: 

Print Name: AlexLiao Title: Vice-general Manager

Signature:

On behalf of Company: Minwa Electronics Company Ltd

Telephone: +867526276668

E-mail: AlexLiao@minwa.com.cn 

1. Remove the shield cover and shield clamp
2. The chip adopts the built-in flash version.

Because of the built-in flash version, there is no flash chip and peripheral resistance.3.


